
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 16 February 2018 10:34 AM 
To: 'Katie-Maree O’Brien' 

Cc: Julia Fox; Matthew Galbraith (matt@sda.org.au); Katie Biddlestone 
Subject: RE: Four Yearly Review of Modern Award: Fast Food Industry Award 2010: Proceeding No. 

AM2017/49 

 
Dear Ms O’Brien, 
 
I refer to your below correspondence and advise that Amended Directions were issued yesterday in 
this matter. 
 
Consequently, the Directions issued on 11 January 2018 have been vacated. The matter will now be 
listed for Mention, by telephone, before Justice Ross at 1:00pm Wednesday 14 March 2018. A notice 
of listing will be published shortly. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Katie-Maree O’Brien [mailto:Katie-Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 12:51 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: Julia Fox; Matthew Galbraith (matt@sda.org.au); Katie Biddlestone 

Subject: Four Yearly Review of Modern Award: Fast Food Industry Award 2010: Proceeding No. 

AM2017/49 

 
Good afternoon 
 
We refer to the attached Notice of Listing dated 12 February 2018. 
 
We note that the Mention on 1 March 2018 is to address the location of the hearing and determine 
the witnesses required for cross-examination. 
 
In this proceedings The Australian Industry Group will file its evidence on 23 March 2018 in relation 
to its three claims. On 9 March 2018 the SDA will file evidence in reply. 
 
On this basis, with the consent of the SDA, the parties will not be able to determine on 1 March 2018 
which witnesses will be required for cross-examination, and request that a date following 9 March 
2018 is used for this purpose. 
 
Kind regards 
Katie-Maree 
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